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19th December 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,
We are really pleased to inform you that we have continued this year to be part of the ‘Pearls of the Sea’ education programme run by the Jerwood Gallery in Hastings.  This wonderful opportunity has been funded by our PTA and involves one year group to have 2 visits to the Jerwood Gallery, working with an artist in the gallery environment. 

We have chosen year 5 to enjoy this quality arts and cultural experience. The children will work with an artist on both visits. We know the children will really enjoy and appreciate the gallery space. We hope that this access to the gallery will raise aspirations, support learning and creative development. 
We also plan to venture outside into the local environment to create some environmental art and hopefully visit the RNLI centre.
	Dates
	Session 1- Monday 29th January 2018
Session 2- Monday 26th March 2018

	Time
	During the normal school day-leaving at 9am return before 3pm

	Clothing
	Own clothes appropriate for making art and visiting the beach  (warm coat, 
old trainers)

	Cost
	Cost of Coach for the  2 sessions - £6.30 in total

	Lunch
	A packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks, please)


You are also invited to a celebration exhibition at the Jerwood Gallery where our children’s work will be displayed alongside the other schools involved. You will get free access to the gallery on this day. This will be confirmed nearer the time. 
We know the children will benefit from this fantastic opportunity and thank the PTA for the generous funding for the programme. As always the charge is a voluntary contribution, but the trip will not be able to take place if insufficient funds are received as this is to cover the cost of the transport.
Teri Shackel
Art Co-ordinator
Please complete and return to school by Monday 8th January 2018
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………… (name) to take part in the Jerwood Gallery ‘Pearls of the Sea’ education programme  to run on the 29th January and 26th March 2018.
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My child is entitled to Free School Meals and would like a packed lunch provided by the canteen 
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I have paid online via Tucasi
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I enclose cash / cheque for £6.30 in a named envelope

Signed……………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian
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